
1. What is the review? 

Review of the provision and management of sports facilities in Peckham Rye 

Park. 

 

2. What outcomes could realistically be achieved? Which agency does the 

review seek to influence? 

The review should seek to achieve an understanding of the current management 

arrangements for the sports facilities in Peckham Rye and of how these are 

perceived by users of the facilities. The review should seek to make 

recommendations for improving the management to enable greater and more 

efficient use of the facilities. It should also seek to make recommendations on how 

future developments of sporting and other leisure facilities in the borough can be 

better tailored to meet the needs of local communities and groups.   

 

3. When should the review be carried out/completed? 

This should be a short review, with the meeting scheduled at a time when 

community attendance can be maximised. 

 

4. What format would suit this review? 

A one-off session with evidence from a relevant officer and users of the facilities. 

 

5. What are some of the key issues that you would like the review to look at? 

• To what extent were users and local communities consulted on the 

replacement sporting facilities provided at Peckham Rye and how was 

this consultation fed into final decisions? 

• How effective has the management of the facilities, including the 

booking system, been since their opening? Have the management 

processes contributed or detracted from the fullest possible use of the 

facilities? 

• Is there an effective process in place to resolve disputes/complaints 

between users and council officers regarding use of the facilities? What 

structures could be put in place to prevent such disputes arising? 

• What lessons can be learnt from the experience in Peckham Rye to 

ensure that the future provision of sporting facilities across the borough 

reflects the wishes of user groups? 

 

6. Who would you like to receive evidence and advice from during the 

review? 

Head of Culture, Libraries, Learning and Leisure, representatives of user groups, 

including Southwark Carrib football club. 

 

7. Any suggestions for background information? Are you aware of any best 

practice on this topic? 

A briefing paper on the management procedures for the facilities should be 

provided prior to the meeting. 

 

8. What approaches could be useful for gathering evidence? What can be 

done outside committee meetings? 

All regular users of the facilities should be invited to provide either written or oral 

evidence to the review. Notices inviting this should be displayed at Peckham Rye. 


